
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)
Pray for maturity in being slow to take offense and
quick to receive correction.

THIS WEEK
TUE……………..Ladies Bible Study - 9:30 AM
WED……………Youth Group - 6:15 PM
FRI……………….Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY
9:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text - Jonah 3:10 - Does God Change His Mind?

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: Tori & Garrett
Children’s Church: Lil Baker
Greeters: Lil Baker
LOOKING AHEAD
May 28: Summer Schedule begins 10 AM Church
Conrad High School Graduation 3 PM
June 4: Worship In The Park

For information about the ministries listed above, please visit
CMC’s website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the

church office (406.278.3553,
conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com).

Church directories are located at the shelf in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.

Her Children arise and call her blessed; her husband
also, and he praises her. Proverbs 31:28

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Echoz Baby Bottle Campaign begins today. If you
are interested please find the bottles on the gather
table. Fill the bottle with loose change from
Mother’s Day through Father’s Day and return the
bottle on Father’s Day June 18th.

Summer is fast approaching and with that in mind
our Summer Schedule will be starting soon. In fact
our Summer schedule will be starting May 28th.
Sunday School Classes will be finishing on May 21st
and will be on break until September. Church
Service will change to 10:00 AM on May 28th so
mark your calendar with the time change.

There will be a memorial service for Matt
Schlottmann at Peninsula Bible Fellowship on May
27th at 11 AM (PST) in Washington. Service is going
to be recorded and more details will be shared at a
later date.

Update on the Schlottmann’s housing situation

I am so grateful for all the prayer, financial, and meal
support we have received! God really is so good to us!
We learned yesterday that our lease can be extended
for 6 months. It could be longer but would likely come
in 3-month increments after that. I am so grateful for a
place to be for the next 6 months, maybe longer. Yet,
this is still a very temporary offer. So I would love for
you to join me in praising the Lord for the extension
while simultaneously continuing to ask Him for a
longer-term housing provision. - Kristin Schlottmann

families with small children~

We’re so glad you’re here! Infants and children of all ages are
welcome to stay with you during the service. Or, if you prefer,
we also have childcare available in the Nursery (down the hall,
4th door on the right), as well as Children’s Church (ages 3-K,
during the sermon). You are also welcome to use the Family
Room located at the back of the auditorium if your child needs
a little extra wiggle room. Finally, there are some kids’ activity
bags in the back of the auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

The Nature of True Repentance

Jonah 3:1-10, part 2

Repentance is a Response to God's Word

Repentance is Marked by Godly Sorrow

Repentance Results in Changed Actions

Repentance is Tied to God's Mercy for Sinners

CMC LEADERSHIP (2023)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON
406-471-9497
joshnelsoncmc@gmail.com

ELDERS DEACONS
Mark Grubb Joe Broesder
Glenn Steele Nathan Hunsucker
John Kleinsasser Joe Irvin
Allan Underdal Loren Utterback

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL
Pastor, Elders, Deacons
Clerk (Sharon Mellott)
Treasurer (Rebecca Broesder)
Awana Commander (Ryan Wood)
Sunday School Superintendent (Jay Grubb)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
Women’s Ministry Representative

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2024 Elders/Deacons:

Mark Grubb, Nathan Hunsucker, Steve Farrar, Pastor
Josh

Josh Nelson, Pastor

May 14, 2023

mailto:joshnelsoncmc@gmail.com

